Lenart, Brett

From: Delphine Xu <evergreenrestaurantaa@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 3:.07 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Disagree 2793 Plymouth Road Special Exception Use and Site Plan

To whom it may concern,

Evergreen Restaurant (located at 2771 Plymouth Rd, Ann Arbor, MI 48105) just received a notice of public hearing about
2793 Plymouth Rd Special Exception Use and Site Plan.

The reason we are writing this email is that we STRONGLY DISAGREE with the application of expanding.

After Plymouth Road Mall has the 2793 new building, almost all of the customers of this street mall are complaining
about the parking issue. It is obvious that we are short of parking space. The business owners of this street mall are not
only running commercial restaurant or café, but also operating study institution and art studio, so lots of kids and
teenagers are coming to this mall every day. Due to short of parking space, the majority of parents are trying to park
their vehicles on the fire line before the building and drop their kids for classes. It is illegal and dangerous for the save of
people.

We hope that the Ann Arbor City Planning Services Center will seriously consider this issue.

Sincerely,

Evergreen Oriental Inc.

(734) 773-3526 - Office

(734) 773-3522 - Fax
evergreenrestaurantaa@gmail.com
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